Pacific Gas and Electric Company
245 Market Street
San Francisco, Californis 94106

Attention: Mr, Richard H, Peterson
Senior Vice President
and General Counsel

GCent]eomen:

Thank you for your letter deted May 7, 1970, {nforuing us of
the steps you have tsken to correct the items which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated April 7, 1970, We will
review this matter during our next inspection,

Your eocperation with us {s appreciated,
Sincerely,

VRICHwa SIGHLD B!
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R, W, Smith
Director
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